“Environmental Efficiency
Consulting Engineers

-22/08/2006

Office of Environmental Protection Agency,
EPA,

Johnstown Castle Estate,

Co. Wexford

Dear Ms Maxwell,

I am writing to you in regards to the IPC Licence application for Dennison Trailers.
As a result of the departure of Ms Sinead Gavin,i I am taking over as the project
manager on this project. Therefore as of now, all correspondence shall be addressed to

me and any queries you may have I will now be your new contact.

I look forward to liaising with you on this project. My gg)fﬁce number is 01-2761428
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and my mobile number is 087-4143355. o
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